

Shilbottle Primary School Council is designed to value the opinions of all pupils and give the pupils a forum to share their ideas on how to maintain and improve the standards of our school.

A new school council is elected every year through class elections. Pupils give a short presentation explaining why their class peers should vote for them in the School Council elections, held at the beginning of the autumn term.

A School Councillor should....



Pupils then vote for the person who they feel will represent their class in the best possible way.

Every class, from Year One to Year Six will be represented by two pupils. Our Head Girl and Head Boy [Year 6 pupils] will also attend the meetings.





2018 - 2019

Year 1:	Kayla M	and	Corey H
Year 2:	Ethan C	and	James P
Year 3:	Eva B	and	Christopher B
Year 4:	Orla M	and	Connor W
Year 5:	Emilia W	and	Noah P
Year 6:	Nancy M	and	Finlay Mc

Pupils can approach their school council representatives directly or suggest ideas through the School Council suggestion box.

Meetings are usually held fortnightly to discuss ideas and decide on the most effective ways to change and improve the school and then talk to the people who can make it happen. School Council meetings are also used to develop important communication, consultation and participation skills.

The School Council will regularly share news and information about new initiatives and the important things which are achieved. This might be in assembly, in class or on a poster.

As a School Council, our aim is to help Shilbottle Primary School continue to grow and succeed with the help of our student voice.